
 

Dear School Families 

 

Nativity Performance 

 

All Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils can’t wait to welcome their parents to see their performance of “The Nativity” next 

week.  They will put on two showings which will take place in Eagle Church at the following times: 

• Wednesday 13
th
 December at 10:00 am 

• Wednesday 13
th
 December at 4:00 pm 

As previously communicated to appropriate parents, pupils will remain in school after the end of 

the school day and then after a drink and a snack, we will walk them to the Church for their 

second performance at 4pm.   

 

 

Busy, busy, busy ready for Friday 15
th
 December  

 

Friday 15
th
 December is the day of our project gallery where your children will display their project homework which they 

have created to support their Autumn learning.  We always look forward to seeing the end products of the effort they have 

made over the two terms for either “Night and Day”, “Flight”, “Extreme Weather & Survival” or “Mexico & the Maya” 

depending on their class topic.  Please bring your child’s work into school on Monday 11
th
 December and then on Friday 15

th
 

December you are welcomed to visit the school after our Church Service at 2pm to view displays of project work in 

individual classrooms.  FOES’ Christmas mini-market will also be running in school providing refreshments, games, tombola 

and a raffle as well as the class Enterprise Projects. 

 

Should you wish to reread the homework letters issued in September, these can be found on the individual class pages on 

school website @ www.eagleprimary.org.uk    
 

 

Useful Reminders 

Things to know about …  Things to attend if available … 

Monday 11
th
 December: Project Hand-in Day 

Refer to the homework letter for ideas and bring pieces in 

Wednesday 13
th
 December 10am/4pm:  

KS1 Nativity (Class 1/2) – ticket information to follow 

Monday 18
th
 December: Children’s Talent Show 

An in-school event, but those performing can be practising  

Thursday 14
th
 December 9am-10am: 

Little Eagles Christmas Party 

Tuesday 19
th
 December: Christmas Dinner 

Please book with Good Lookin Cookin 

Friday 15
th
 December from 2pm 

Christmas Service (Church) and Mini-Market (School) 

Wednesday 20
th
 December: Panto Trip 

… Oh yes it is 😊… courtesy of FOES 

 

 

Our ‘highlights’ of the week … 

Little Eagles – Grace loved playing the part of the cow in our Jack and the Beanstalk play! 

Class 1 – Kendall enjoyed practising being an angel. 

Class 2 – Malachi found it interesting learning about migrating birds. 

Class 3 – Annie has liked comparing her life with the lives of the Dolgan people in Siberia. 

Class 4 – Drake has enjoyed learning about writing non-chronological reports about made up animals. 

 

Best wishes 
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